
 
 
 
 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 

FRISCO MEDIAN & ROUNDABOUT IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT 
 
The Town of Frisco is accepting proposals from qualified firms to bid on the Frisco 
Median & Roundabouts Improvements project, located along Summit Blvd (CO 9) from 
Recreation Way to Main Street within the Town of Frisco, Colorado. 

 
The complete RFP packet and all project documents may be obtained electronically by 
contacting Jeff Goble, Public Works Director at jeffg@townoffrisco.com or by calling 
970-668-9151 and leaving a message with your name and email address. 

 
A MANDATORY site visit will be held on Wednesday, March 29, 2023 @ 2:00pm. The 
meeting place will be the SE corner of Summit Blvd and Marina Rd. Interested parties 
must attend this site visit to bid on this project. 

 

Bids must be delivered electronically to jeffg@townoffrisco.com no later than 1 p.m. on 
Thursday, April 13, 2023. 

 
 
Published in: 
BidNet, (3/22/23) 
Town of Frisco website (3/22/23) 
Summit Daily News (3/23/23, 3/27/23) 
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